
  

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 11/12/2023 

 

What we are learning about: 

Over the next 2 weeks we are embarking on all 

things Christmas!  

We have our trip to Sundown Adventure Land, 

with a special visit included, our dress 

rehearsals for Nativity and our performances 

on Friday 15th which we are really looking 

forward to!  

We also have Christmas dinner day, Christmas 

jumpers, and party day coming up too!  

We will be crafting for Christmas and creating 

lots of memories for the joy of this time of 

year.  

We would like to take this opportunity to say 

what a wonderful first term the children have 

had. They have all settled in beautifully and we 

are so excited to see them continue to learn and 

grow in the new year  

 

Ideas for at home: 

Talk about what you are going to be doing 

together at Christmas and where you are 

spending Christmas Day.  

Talk about family and enjoy spend lots of time 

together! 

Include children in Christmas preparations such 

as weighing ingredients, setting the table, and 

helping get/give presents to others.  

Do random acts of kindness and talk about how 

you can help others, this could be something as 

small as helping to tidy up – anything that makes 

someone smile!  

Most of all…we hope you all have a 

wonderful Christmas, and a Happy New 

Year! 
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